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Wolverines meeting 6/6/2015
This meeting was called to order by Jerry LeLacheur, at 11:30 pm
There were 10 members present.

Treasurer's Report:
Glen reported that the funds now are $2559.01, and after all expenses are paid we will have $564.01 left. We now have 22
members, and Glen handed out the roster. We also want to welcome a new member, Tim.

Secretary's Report:
Dave read the Secretary's report, and both reports were accepted by the members.

General Discussion:

Old Business:
Marv - is doing better now, but not yet driving. We all wish him the best.

New Business:
Road - Jerry is arranging for 1 1/2 yards of gravel for the road. Chuck will shape it with his backhoe.

Shed - Jerry brought a shed with a tubular frame for covering the mowers but there were issues assembling it, so Jerry will get
the instructions that came with it. Later Glen and Jerry assembled the shed, and the mowers were moved in.

Mower maintenance - We should use the new mower lift to clean under the mower after mowing. Presently the grass builds up
and jams the belt, which ruins the $40 belt.

50/50:

Show and Tell:

Next Meeting:
To be announced, as the next one falls on the July 4th holiday weekend.

http://www.rcgroups.com/forums/showthread.php?t=2425087
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